
Here is some info on Sunday March 16th's service.
 

Mysteries of the Seed: Lessons from Ethiopia
Sunday, March 16, 11:00 am
The Unitarian Congregation of Niagara 
223 Church St, Saint Catharines.
Socrates said, "The more you learn, the more you realize how little you know." 
These words are as relevant now as when they were recorded more than two 
millennia ago!
The information in the world is increasing at an exponential rate, and yet a 
paradox in our growing knowledge is that the answers we find inevitably open up 
new questions. How do we confront our human hubris and allow that the solutions
to the problems confronting our world may exist in our unknowing?
Martin Settle - our Director of Finance and Human Resources - will explore this 
topic with the Unitarian Congregation of Niagara at 11:00 am next Sunday, 
March 16. As part of his talk, he'll share some of the lessons he learned during a 
recent visit to USC Canada supported projects in Ethiopia, and reflect on 
whether we might learn even more from the mystery of the seed.
There will also be an opportunity to speak with Martin after the service. He would 
love to meet you and answer any questions you have about the work you support.
All are welcome to attend. Services take place at 223 Church Street in Saint 
Catharines, and will start at 11:00 am.


